[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening sixth-grade families. This is Principal Xxxx Xxxx calling with important information about a state law that affects your child. This law requires all students who will enter seventh grade next fall to bring proof of vaccination against whooping cough to school to be recorded. Children need these vaccinations to be safe and healthy, and state law requires they have the shots. Students who do not comply with the law will not be allowed to attend school in the fall. Please take the time to bring your child’s shot record to school so we can verify that they have been immunized. Thank for you attention to this important matter. 

